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The mail ballot system in Oregon is outstanding. It gives citizens an excellent way to 

make their voices heard. It allows citizens with disabilities to easily participate in 

government. It is a great example for the rest of the nation to see how mail in 

balloting can work and has been doing so for 30 years. Why would we want to 

change to a less efficient, more restrictive and expensive method when the is no 

evidence of significant fraud or a problem with our current system. 


